
Looking back - moving forward!
Honoring the legacy of America 250 and 
California’s 175th Anniversary 

California Civic Learning
Commemorative Summit

February 11, 2026
10:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.

California Museum
1020 O Street

Sacramento, CA 

 

Commemorating the signing of the Declaration of Independence and the anniversary
of California’s statehood prompts us to reflect upon the  guiding principles of our

state and nation.  More importantly, it demands we 
forge a path that secures the future of our democracy.  

Join us for critical dialogue, resources, and inspiration to create a citizenry 
that truly understands and values democracy.  

What does our nation’s future mean to you? To young people? 
What can we do in our schools and communities to ensure our democracy is

strengthened and endures for future generations?

Sponsored by 
Californians for Civic Learning and the Sacramento County Office of Education,

Civic Education Center, and Teach Democracy

Featured Speakers

Californians and Civic Education
PPIC Survey 2025 Report Findings

Tani Cantil-Sakauye
President and CEO
Public Policy Institute of California 

Registration fee of $100 includes
presentations, planning sessions,

educational resources, lunch, and
strategies to empower youth

voice and agency.

DEADLINE TO REGISTER: JANUARY 30, 2026
Register today at

https://proflearn.scoe.net/Home/Register/971

For more information, please contact 
Michelle Herczog, Ed.D.,
Program Manager, Californians for Civic Learning
herczogmichelle@gmail.com

Erwin Chemerinsky
Dean and Jesse H. Choper 
Distinguished Professor of Law
UC Berkeley School of Law


